
 

 

  

The Agua Dulce Women’s Club Re-newed  

Join us for a re-dedication of old spaces new again. 

More than a simple coat of paint, the Agua Dulce Women’s Club has 

Re-built, Re-freshed and Re-fined our clubhouse. 

Grand Re-Opening and 
Ribbon Cutting Event  

Please join us on Saturday, April 22nd from 11 am to 2 pm 

at the clubhouse, 33201 Agua Dulce Canyon Rd. 

Ribbon Cutting will begin at 11 am followed by the Open House until 2 pm. 

Refreshments will be served, and we’ll dedicate a newly-planted tree in honor of Earth Day. 

Supervisor Kathryn Barger and other community supporters will be in attendance.  

For more information 
about the day’s events: 

 


